Minutes
Shady Grove Elementary PTA
General Membership Meeting
                                                                              March 17, 2016

The March Membership Meeting was held in conjunction with The Rock-a-Thon.
-Another great turnout of about 400 students. 
- 82 students signed up for acts to perform.
-Special thanks from Leslie Baker and April Kim to the Rock-a-Thon Committee, Sally, Colleen, Irina, and Gwen for their assistance throughout the entire process.
-The kids had a blast with all of the entertainment provided.
-$11,000 was raised for the scholarship this year.  There are 23 applicants for the scholarship.  
-A well run and well organized event, which proved to be successful all the way around.
                    
Respectfully submitted,
Stephanie Estey, Secretary



Next Meeting:
PTA Board Meeting is
Thursday April 14, 2016
6:30pm

PTA Program
Digging, Donuts, and Dads
Saturday April 16, 2016

